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LEIGHLIN PARISH NEWSLETTER 

Contact Details: 
 Fr Pat Hennessy 

059 9721463 
Deacon Patrick Roche 

083 1957783 
Parish Centre 
059 9722607 

Email: 
info@leighlinparish.ie 

Live Webcam 
www.leighlinparish.ie 

Mass Times: 
Leighlinbridge 

 
No Public Masses 

 
Sat 7.30pm 

Sunday 11am 
Monday -Friday 

9.30am 
 

Ballinabranna 
No Public Masses 

 
May - The Month of Mary 

We dedicate May to Our Blessed Mother, whose role was so 
instrumental to our church.   

During spring we hope for growth, and when summer comes 
we can see the blossoms of that growth and can see the 

transformation made from seed to flower.  

In Mary’s womb Jesus was brought to life and so, through 
Mary, who so graciously said yes to God’s call we can find the 
kind of faith that is needed to earn our salvation and help us to 

flourish with new life and hope. 
 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

One fervent Hail Mary with love and thought said, 

is better than volumes of prayers poorly read. 

If time and one’s duties prevent a long prayer, 

Just say one Hail Mary With fervour and care. 

The Golden Hail Mary which from the heart springs, 

the greatest of blessings from Mary it brings. 

And we will never know ‘Til before Mary’s throne, 

how that daily Hail Mary brought us to her home. 

 To Access Parish Webcam:  Log on to leighlinparish.ie  Under Parish News 
& Publications - Click on “New Parish Webcam” 

Notice: Please be advised the Parish Centre is closed to the public until  further 
notice. The Parish Office staff have access to emails & voicemail messages during 
normal office hours. We recommend that parishioners continue to communicate with 
the office through telephone or email.  We continue to publish a Newsletter each 
week.  Tel: 059 9722607   Mobile: 085-7714309    email: info@leighlinparish.ie  

OUR NEWSLETTER IS SPONSORED BY LEIGHLIN CREDIT UNION 
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Recent Deaths: 
Richard Bermingham, Ballinaboley 
Elizabeth (Pauline) O’Dwyer, Moanduff, Old Leighlin 
 
Months Mind: 
Mary Coffey, Craanluskey 
Patrick (Paddy) Earl, Seskin Road 
 
1st Anniversary: 
Mary Dermody, Seskin Road 
 
Anniversaries: 
Mick & Patsy Dunphy and Son in Law Joe O’Leary, Durrow 
James & Catherine McClean, Coolnakisha 
Molly Treacy, Coolnakisha & London 
Kathleen Maher & Son Trevor Maher, Rathdowney 
Martin Whelan Snr. Tomard 
Bridget Cassidy, Raheny 
Eddie Keating, Ballinabranna & Callan 
Pat Meaney, Church Street, Leighlinbridge 
Paddy Foley, Banagagole 

Safeguarding: If you have an issue with Safeguarding in the Parish please contact the DLP: 
Mick Daly 085 8021633 or email dlp@kandle .ie Local safeguarding Reps are Eileen Johnson, 
Michael Roche & Liz Dunne 

 
Parish Draw: We have been exploring ways of continuing with the Parish Draw which has 
been suspended for March & April. We are holding two draws together via the Webcam on 
Sunday 31st May after 11am Mass. We will be in touch with promoters shortly to investigate 
ways for people to pay and for the return of their cards.  
 
Re Enrolments for Leighlinbridge N.S.: If you have a child ready to commence school in 
Leighlinbridge in September 2020 and have not yet completed an enrolment application 
please do so immediately by visiting www.leighlin.net. You may submit your application on 
line or you may post it to the school address. Alternatively leave a message on the school 
landline 059 9721796 and your call will be dealt with promptly. 

Acknowledgement: Fr Pat Hennessy would like to thank the Ballinabranna Ramblers for 
their donation of €500 to the Old School Hall Ballinabranna 
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